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Events / Announcements 

 

 
 

 

 

 

EAA Chapter 595 November 9th, 2024 
 

Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/ 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595 

 
Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
 

 

 

NOTE: The following minutes are reconstructed and are accurate to best 

of our ability. 

 

With quorum established the meeting was called to order at 11:00am. 

Byron announced that the chapter was solvent. 

 

Members included:  

Byron Engle   Robert Carter 

Robert Silva   Don Tevis 

Shirlene Jenkins Merle Jenkins  

 

 

Old Business: 

Erik Landry emailed an estimate for the proposed Flight Sim(s) and reviewed by Byron Engle and Robert Carter, 

Robert noted that a few items were not on the list, specifically monitors and speakers. Robert also talked about 

using and older version of Microsoft Flight Sim due to the newest version looks like it would require an internet 

connection. 

 

Final preparation for the November 16th Fly-In was resumed, including a shopping list for both Food and other 

items needed. Byron Engle and Robert Silva volunteered to handle the shopping list. Also a duty roster was laid 

out for members and volunteers. Robert mentioned that all the chapters’ tables and chairs were rounded up and 

were now in one location. It was as announced that volunteers will meet an hour early in order to set up a start 

preparing for the 11:00 start time. Airport management & personnel will block open the West side gate and 

provide traffic cones to help direct those arriving.  

 

Robert Carter mentioned that there was a conflict in our Fly-In and an Airshow in the Corpus Christi area and that 

several of the tenants from Weslaco had committed to the Airshow and would be attending and displaying their 

aircraft at our event. 

 

Byron was also going to handle getting a portable restroom for the event. 

 

Decembers Christmas Banquet will be December 14th,  at Los Asados Mexican Restaurant in Harlingen  

 

There was no New Business discussed and the meeting was adjourned shortly before noon.  
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